
 
 
 

Cranford Mobile Phone and Camera Policy	

	
Mobile	phones	must	not	be	used	in	nursery	this	especially	includes	the	

children’s	toileting	and	changing	area	this	is	to	prevent	grooming	and	

inappropriate	photos	of	children.	

The	use	of	camera’s	must	not	been	used	in	these	areas.	

The	designated	people	to	use	a	camera	will	be	Fiona	Harcourt	

(Manager),	The	use	of	photographs	will	be	for	nursery	use	only	and	the	

nursery	camera	is	the	only	one	to	be	used.	

No	photographs	may	be	taken	on	personal	cameras	or	on	mobile	

phones.	

If	a	member	of	staff	needs	to	use	a	phone	then	the	nursery	phone	and	

number	may	be	used.	

The	only	time	your	mobile	phone	may	be	used	is	for	the	After	School	

pick	up	and	the	garden	and	this	will	be	to	phone	the	nursery	landline	to	

speak	to	another	member	of	staff.	


